
WEEKLY BULLETIN FOR BLESSED TRINITY PARISH – August 30, 2023 
 
POSTED MASS TIMES: Saturday – Sept. 2  St. Anthony’s, Upham            4:00 p.m.  
          
    Sunday – Sept. 3     St. Alphonsus, Hampton        9:30 a.m. 
                                                                                           St. Bridget’s, Chapel Grove 11:30 a.m. 
 
     ** Tuesday evening – Sept. 5  St. Alphonsus, Hampton         6:30 p.m. 
    
SUMMER CHURCH FLOWERS - Summer is almost over.  On behalf of the parishioners, I would like 
to thank those that stepped up, placed flowers and tended to them at St. Alphonsus during the 
summer break.  ☺  Your thoughtfulness was greatly appreciated. 
 
HAMPTON FOOD BASKET – Please keep the Food Basket in your thoughts and prayers.  
Monetary donations, as well as non-perishable food items that are given out on a monthly basis 
like canned meat and canned fish, canned vegetables, soup and cereal are always welcome.  
Drop off basket is in the foyer of St. Alphonsus. For more information please contact Dee Dee at 
(506) 333-1651. 
 
2024  WORKBOOK FOR LECTORS, READERS ETC. – It’s that time of year, again.  Since the closure 
of the Catholic Bookstore, I will be placing our order directly with the supplier.  In order to save 
wait-time, I would prefer to have our order in sooner rather than later.  If you would like your 
own copy of the 2024 Workbook for Lectors, Gospel Readers, and Proclaimers of the Word – 
Year B” please let me know.  It is preferred that you pay for your copy before I place the order 
($25.00).   ☺  If I collect too much, I will refund the difference when our order arrives. 
 
FAITH FORMATION FOR SPANISH SPEAKING YOUTH - Beginning in September, 2023, the 
Cathedral of the Immaculate Conception will be the worship site offering faith formation for 
youth in Spanish using Spanish resources.  Program levels will be offered as need requires.  
Sacrament preparation for Reconciliation, First Holy Communion and Confirmation will also be 
provided as needed.  For more information please contact Patricia Lee, Director of Catechesis at 
catecheis@dioceseofsaintjohn.org  or (506) 627-6465.   
 
CANADIAN MENTAL HEALTH ASSOC. 2023/2024 PROGRAMS – The Saint John office will be 
offering a number of programs starting September 2023 running through to March 2024.  Topics: 
Understanding Anxiety & Panic Disorder; Depression; Life after Loss;  Engaging Caregivers in 
Recovery;  and Mindfulness.  For more information call (506) 652-1447 or 
dawn.odell@cmhanb.ca.  See poster in foyer. 
 
OLD PHOTOGRAPHS OF THE PARISH HOUSE ON EVERETT STREET – We have new neighbours 
(Karen & Richard) that recently moved into our old parish house at 26 Everett.  They would like to 
see old pictures of the house, if you have any that you would like to share.  Please contact me at 
the parish office (506) 832-3327.   

mailto:catecheis@dioceseofsaintjohn.org
mailto:dawn.odell@cmhanb.ca


 
MILESTONES – Please join me in congratulating Joyce and Paul Mulvihill in celebrating their 65th 
wedding anniversary, this week (Aug. 30th.). 
 
Please keep Joyce and Paul in your prayers. 
 
Until next week, be safe 
Wendy McGee 
Office Administrator 
BLESSED TRINITY PARISH    
(506) 832-3327 
 
 


